
 
 

  

Strengthening NAPS’ Presence in Washington  

The 2018 LTS will focus on the three routes in Washington for strengthening NAPS 
presence in Washington, even amid the distractions of a mid-term election year.  
Those three routes are the White House, the Congress and the Postal Regulatory 
Commission. Each of these institutions could bear important impact on USPS and 
postal policy in the coming months.  This year’s LTS will orient NAPS delegates on 
the Trump-Congress-PRC impacts, along with the state of postal reform and civil 
service benefit reduction threats. Prior to stepping on to Capitol Hill, LTS 
delegates also will learn about the key ingredients for successful meetings with 
Members of Congress and staff.  Through their participation in this year’s LTS, 
first-timers and veteran LTS delegates alike will strengthen NAPS’ presence in 
Washington.  

  


